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MEMORANDUM FOR: [Willian ='Jr0lmsteadf Regulidons' 6Ivis' ion
iDirector1and Chief: Counsel .OELD :
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FROM: Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing, NRR

SUBJECT: COMMENTS CONCERNING THE PRESENT SH0LLY REGULATIONS

Enclosed is a memorandum prepared by Dominic Dilanni relative to the processing
of license amendments and the "Sholly Legislation". Please consider these
comments during finalization of the proposed Sholly rules.
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Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing, NRR

Enclosure:
As stated
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